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Summary of the meeting held on January 15, 2003

1. Decision on the selection of the consulting firm for the review of the organizational and personnel structure of the General Secretariat


In compliance with AG/RES. 1909 (XXXII-O/02, the Committee agreed to recommend to the Permanent Council the approval of the firm Deloitte and Touche to conduct a review of the organizational framework and personnel structure of the General Secretariat (Management Study). The Committee also agreed to stay in close contact with the firm during the conduct of the study and requested that the firm present periodic reports to the Committee on its progress.

2. Resolution on increasing the 2004 Program-Budget Appropriation for the Inter-American Human Rights System 
The Committee approved the draft resolution “Increasing the 2004 Program-Budget Appropriation for the Inter-American Human Rights System”(CP/CAAP-2643/02), that was presented by the Delegation of Canada, with the modifications proposed by delegations. 

3. Presentation by the Mission of Brazil on a proposal to increase quota contributions to the Regular Fund in fiscal year 2004 
The Committee took note of the proposal presented by the Delegation of Brazil (CP/CAAP-2646/03) and agreed to send it to the governments for further instructions.

4.
Request by the Chair of the Committee on Political and Juridical Affairs on financing for the Special Session of the Working Group to Prepare the Draft Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous People 

The Committee approved the budget for the special meeting of the Working Group, as requested by Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs in his note dated January 6, 2003, contained in document CP/CAAP-2647/03.
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